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WELCOME BACK TO THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR! – Welcome to 

all our new parents who are reading the newsletter for the first 

timm. Every week on a Thursday the newsletter will be emailed 

out – if you’d like a paper copy please see Sandra in the office. 

One difference this year is that pupil Star of the 

Week/Headteacher awards will be presented the Friday after 

they appear in the newsletter to give parents/carers time to 

make arrangements to attend Friday worship to see their child 

receive the award. (see Superstars below) 

FRIENDS OF SAMLESBURY SCHOOL (F.O.S.S.) MEETING – the 

next meeting will take place on Monday 10th September 7.30pm 

at school. Everyone is welcome and it’d be great to see new 

parents.   

HARVEST LUNCH 4TH OCTOBER – If you would like your child to 

have a special harvest lunch, please contact Sandra in the office 

to book a place. The cost is £2.30. 

RECEPTION CLASS PHOTO – The Lancashire Evening Post will be 

taking a photo of our reception class on Monday 10th September. 

When the LEP inform us of the date it will be in the newspaper we 

will let you know. 

UNIFORM – A reminder that for our winter uniform shirts need to 

have the proper collars rather than a polo shirt – thank you.  

FRIDAY WORSHIP – Parents are invited to Friday worship from 

Friday 14th September not this week, thank you.  

CLUBS – A club letter went out yesterday regarding football, 

dance and netball. Please return the forms to school for the clubs 

your child would like to go to. Further clubs will be starting over 

the next couple of weeks. 

TOWER WOOD PARENT MEETING – On Thursday 13th September 

there will be a meeting for parents of children who are going on 

the Towerwood residential in October. This will be for around 20 

minutes in year 5/6 classroom. The booking form will given out as 

well as all the information you need. If you can’t attend the 

meeting please contact Sandra in the office.  
MEET THE TEACHER MEETINGS – These meetings are a chance 

to meet your child’s teacher, find out more about routines and 

expectations and how you can support your child’s learning. 

They are all at 2.45pm and will be in the classroom. Infants: 18th 

Sep; Year 3/4 19th September; Year 5/6 20th September.  
SCHOOL NEWS – As I’m sure you’ll be aware Mrs Greenbank is 

having a baby very soon! Friday 14th September  will be her last 

day before starting her maternity leave.  

PARENT PAY – Please can you check your Parent Pay account 

and pay any outstanding monies from last term. Thank you.  
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES –  

 
Monday 10th September – Year 5/6 begin 

swimming lessons 

 

Monday 10th September 7.30pm   - F.O.S.S. 

meeting at school. All welcome 

 

Tuesday 11th September 3.15-4.15pm – 

Football club starts 

 

Thursday 13th September – Tower Wood 

parents meeting 3.15pm 

 

Friday 14TH September  2.45pm. Pupil led 

worship in the hall – all welcome 

 

Monday 17th September 3.15-4.15pm – 

Dance club starts 

 

Tuesday 25th September after school – Girls 

football event at Lostock Hall Academy 

 

Friday 28th September 6-7.30pm School Bingo 

night – run by Alexa and Heather (Y6 pupils) 

Please come along and help raise money for 

the charity Compassion and our school. 

Refreshments will be available.  
 

 

 

Worship Theme: JUSTICE 
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SAMLESBURY SUPERSTARS! 
 

LILY (YR) 

NOAH (Y2) 

DEXTER (Y4)  

CHRISTOPHER (Y5) 
HEADTEACHER AWARD: 

ISAAC (Y6) 
Well done to you all for your outstanding 

achievements this week! 

 

Children will receive their certificates 

in Friday worship next week (14th 

Sep) 

 

 

 


